
Subject: Re: Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Haley 
 
Hello Mr. Glaccum, 
First, I would like to thank you for your reply.  
Second I was wondering why you didn’t attempt to answer our question. We asked what we needed to 
do to offer a home to a refugee family of the Syrian crisis, not what security and social programs exist. I 
trust our government will do a proper screening of anyone coming into our country. I do not allow fear 
to get in the way of trying to do what is the right thing to do and I sure won’t let politics do that either. 
We will contact the Federal government to proceed with the offer to house a refugee family or two. 
Sincerely, 
Don & Genie Frierson 


